
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Graham Mullett

Address Stonesfield house, Hanwell Village, Banbury OX17 1HL

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I am a resident of Hamwell Village. I am very concerned with the plans at hand.  With the 
already stretched infrastructure Banbury and surrounding areas are subject to.  This will 
further increase demend ofn overstretched local services such as schools, doctors surgeries 
and hospitals whci have no plans to be increased in line with the planned increase in 
population.  Also the land being earmarked for this expansion is grade 2 agricultural land 
qhcih should be protected for our self sufficiency.  I understand the need for more residential 
houses but as we know the centre of banbury holds many possibilities with local shops and 
business requiring reuse and repurposing.  The are many areas which could be utilised to 
better effect without the need to further damage local farmland which is embedded on local 
history and part of the local makeup which makes banbury an dthw surrounding areas suck 
a beautiful place for families.  Again by returning rather 5han just expanding cheap housing 
the town centre could made more vibrant and also local services could be provided to match 
this expansion in residential areas.  I hope you consider this objection to more local 
farmland being lost yet more modern concentrated housing.  And that better planning and 
reporting of dying areas in the centre of town would be a better plan with a far better future 
and outlook for our beloved Banbury.  Your faithfully Graham Mullett
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